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Hagens Berman Files Securities Class-action Lawsuit against Gold Resource 
Corp., Advises Investors of Expanded Class Period 
 
Attorneys encourage investors with significant losses to contact the firm 

 

Seattle, Nov.16, 2012 – Hagens Berman Sobol Shapiro LLP (“Hagens Berman”) (http://www.hbsslaw.com) today 

reminded investors that it has filed a securities class-action lawsuit on behalf of purchasers of the common stock of 

Gold Resource Group (NYSE: GORO) with an expanded class period of Jan. 30, 2012 through Nov. 8, 2012, 

inclusive. 

 

The lawsuit, filed on Nov. 12, 2012, in the U.S. District Court for the District of Colorado alleges that Gold Resource 

Corp. violated the federal securities laws by issuing misleading statements to investors. Specifically, it claims that the 

company was aware of production problems at its El Aguila mining project in Oaxaco, Mexico, which would ultimately 

have a significant impact on its financial outlook, but failed to disclose the information to investors. 

 

The suit also claims that the company’s production statistics were overstated during the class period and that it 

reported sales of product that were not actually delivered to customers. 

 

On Nov. 8, 2012, the company announced that it would be forced to restate two of its financial statements, issued 

March 31, 2012, and June 30, 2012. The company’s stock price dropped $.50 per share on the news. 

 

This drop followed a 30 percent drop in the stock price on July 19, 2012, when the company initially disclosed 

production problems. It fell another 10 percent on Oct. 17, 2012, when the company confirmed that production issues 

had continued during the third quarter. 

 

Hagens Berman encourages investors who purchased GORO common stock between Jan. 30, 2012 and Nov. 8, 

2012, and who suffered significant financial losses to contact the firm to discuss moving for lead plaintiff in the case. 

The deadline to move for lead plaintiff is Dec. 24, 2012. Karl Barth can be reached by calling (206) 623-7292 or by 

emailingGORO@hbsslaw.com. 

 

Any member of the proposed class may move the Court to serve as lead plaintiff through counsel of their choice, or 

may choose to do nothing and remain an absent class member. Class members need not seek to become a lead 

plaintiff in order to share in any possible recovery. 

 

For more information about Hagens Berman Sobol Shapiro LLP, or to review a copy of the complaint filed in this 

action, you may visit our website at http://hb-securities.com/cases/GORO. 

 

About Hagens Berman 

 

Seattle-based Hagens Berman Sobol Shapiro LLP is one of the top class-action law firms in the nation, with offices in 

ten cities across the country. Founded in 1993, we represent plaintiffs in class actions and multi-state, large-scale 

litigation that seek to protect the rights of investors, consumers, workers and whistleblowers. More information about 

the firm is available at www.hbsslaw.com. The firm’s securities practice is at www.hb-securities.com. 

 

Contact: Mark Firmani, Firmani + Associates Inc., 206.443.9357 or mark@firmani.com 

 

 

 

 



If you have any questions about this notice, the action, your rights, or your interests, please contact: 

 

Karl P. Barth 

HAGENS BERMAN SOBOL SHAPIRO, LLP 

1918 Eighth Ave. 

Suite 3300 

Seattle, WA 98101 

(206) 623-7292 

GORO@hbsslaw.com 

 


